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BOARD OF ZONING APPEALS
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
CASE #BZA-18-013

November 1, 2018
[bookmark: _GoBack]


Interested Neighbors:

Notice is hereby given that a Public Hearing will be held by the Board of Zoning Appeals in the Council Chambers of 	the Kettering Government Center at 3600 Shroyer Road, at a Regular Meeting on Monday, November 12, 2018 at 7:00 	p.m. regarding a height variance for the installation of a single amateur radio tower in the rear yard of the property located at 4800 Mad River Rd. Kettering, Ohio. In June of this year a similar notice was sent to you stating that two 50’ tall towers were to be installed each requiring the same 25’ height variance. That particular public hearing was delayed until now. During this delay, the applicant amended his request limiting the number of towers to just one. More information concerning the amended application will be presented at the November 12th public hearing.

	Interested persons may appear and voice their opinion with respect to the proposed application. The application is available for review in the Planning and Development Department.  Any questions regarding this case, please contact Ron Hundt at 937-296-3316.

	
Connie S. Gaw
Board of Zoning Appeals Recording Secretary









The City of Kettering invites people with disabilities to enjoy our programs, services, parks, and facilities. Please call 296-2439 for more information about accessibility or to request a modification. For TTY assistance, contact Ohio Relay Service at 800-750-0750.
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